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Dear Chair Nosse, Vice Chairs Nelson and Goodwein and members of the house 

committee on behavioral health and health care: 

I am writing in support of HB 3090, the preventing nicotine addiction bill. 

I am a college student at Oregon State University and I have seen the effects of 

nicotine addiction impact a majority of my peers. I know many of my close friends 

would have never become addicted to nicotine if it wasn’t for the appealing flavors 

and devices that big tobacco market. 

The passage of this bill will go a long way to prevent youths across from falling into 

the trap of nicotine addiction and the negative health impacts from it. 

Sincerely, 

Lainie Hampton 


